SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA

EDISON

An EIMSON INTERNATIONAL Con

pa

February 18, 1997

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362
Monthly Operating Reports for January 1997
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3

Technical Specification 5.7.1.4 of Facility Operating Licenses NPF-10 and NPF-15 for the
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3, respectively, requires Edison to
provide a Monthly Operating Report of operating statistics and shutdown experience,
including documentation of all chalienges to pressurizer safety valves, for eacn unit.
Enclosures 1 and 2 provide the January 1997 Monthiy Operating Reports for Units 2

and 3, respectively. There were no challenges to the pressurizer safety valves during
January 1997.

As a separate item, Enclosure 3 provides corrected pages for the October, November,
and December 1996 reports for Unit 3. Changes are noted by revision bars in the right
margin.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. C. E. Williams at (714)368-6707.
Sincerely,

g T L

Gregory T. Gibson
Manager, Compliance

250087

Encilosures

cc: J. E. Dyer, Acting Regional Administrator, NRC Region IV
K. E. Perkins, Jr., Director, Wainut Creek Field Office, NRC Region IV
M. B. Fieids, NRC Project Manager, Units 2 and 3 |
J. A. Sloan, Senior NRC Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 2 & 3 je 3‘-} [

02250348 970218
zgﬂ ADOCK 035000361

P O. Box 128

San Clemente, CA Y2674 . ‘
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Enclosure 1
NRC Monthly Operating Report

San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 2



